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Hi Rebecca,

Thank you for meeting with us today regarding the plat for SCENIC LOOP ROAD SUBDIVISION,
if we can apply for an extension of the platting that will be great, let me know if you need
anything from us.

Thank You

Mike Afsous

From: Rebecca Pacini <rpacini@boerne-tx.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 10:08 PM
To: afsous@hotmail.com <afsous@hotmail.com>
Subject: 31905 IH-10 - Scenic Loop

Mike,
 
Please find attached the last review comments that were sent to the engineering company.  I will get
back to you about the transfer of this application.  Let me know though if you plan to change the
number of lots.  Prior to moving forward, it would be a good idea for us to meet to go over any
requirements or questions that either you or our staff have.  Once you have a good idea of what you
would like to do with the property, let me know so that I can setup a meeting.
 
For the proposed adoption of the Unified Development Code (UDC), here are all the links to follow.

Al information UDC: https://www.ci.boerne.tx.us/1837/Unified-Development-Code-UDC
Updated table of uses, see C2 uses:
https://www.ci.boerne.tx.us/DocumentCenter/View/15741/Table-of-Uses---Commercial-
31821
Overlay district proposed standards/handbook, see Entrance Corridors:
https://www.ci.boerne.tx.us/DocumentCenter/View/15770/Overlay-District-At-A-
Glance_32021_Side-by-side

 
Let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
Thank you,
Rebecca
 

Rebecca Pacini, AICP
Planner III, Planning & Community Development


